THIS IS A DECISION PAPER

TO:

HARDIN COUNTY BOARD OF EDUCATION

FROM:
TERESA MORGAN, Superintendent
DATE:
SEPTEMBER 16, 2021
SUBJECT:
CHHS ADDITIONAL PARKING 
ISSUE:
CONSIDERATION OF DIRT/STONE WORK BIDS
FACTS:


Due to the Phase 1 construction process at CHHS, the existing parking area has been reduced by ½, leaving a good number of students without a place to park.  That problem will continue to grow each day as new students get their driver’s license.  If approved, the earth work will allow for 200 additional parking spaces that students can use during the day and will allow for additional event parking in the evening.
Phillips Brothers

$ 107,027

Envision Contractors

$ 139,717.44

Scotty’s Contracting

$ 156,607.82
Price is for the dirt work and stone needed for roughtly 200 parking spaces behind the band tower adjacent to the existing CHHS student parking lot.
*See attached Docment

RECOMMENDATION:

i recommend the Board accept Phillips brotherS bid for the dirt and stone work for additional parking at chhs pending procurement of said property by HCSBOE.
RECOMMENDED MOTION


i move the Board accept Phillips brotherS bid for the dirt and stone work for additional parking at chhs pending procurement of said property by HCSBOE.
